
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Report regarding the follow-up monitoring on Sand and Gravel extraction in Brgy.
Guadalupe and San Jose based on the Issued Cease and desist order to Mr. Castro and BCT
construction
1 message

R4B CENRO Coron <cenrocoron@denr.gov.ph> Thu, May 26, 2022 at 10:29 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "MGB-4B (MIMAROPA)" <region4b@mgb.gov.ph>, R4B PENRO Palawan
<penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!
Please see attached files.
Kindly acknowledge upon receipt.
Thank you!

Sincerely,

ARNOLDO A. BLAZA JR
Community Environment and Natural Resources Officer
CENRO - CORON
Bgy. Pob. 5, Coron, Palawan, 5316
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